
17
th

 December 2021 

Dear Year 2,  

Miss Handa, Mrs Doda, Miss Byrne, Miss Zelie and 

their four legged crew would like to wish you all a 

lovely Christmas. Take care and we’ll see you all 

rested in the New Year. 

Homework during the Christmas 

period will be to have plenty of rest, 

spend time with loved ones and be 

happy. 

Mathletics and Reading Eggs will be 

set up for you to complete as well, 

and of course we would like you to 

read as much as possible. 

Take care and we’ll see you in the 

New Year. 

 

 

 
 

 
 


